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NEWSLETTER 
 
47 players (27 lefties), our largest field for some time, teed off at Monash on Thursday July 9th 
for our first event since the Covis-19 lockdown. It was a sunny winter day with the course in 
great order and normal fast greens with challenging pin placements. Accordingly, scoring was 
difficult. To add to the opportunities on the day we played a Super Pin on the 3rd hole and drive 
& pitch on the 8th.  Results were; 
 
Lefties Winner   Paul Forbes  36 points 
 
Runner up    Michael Lee   33 
 
Righties Winner   Greg Rapmund  36 
 
Runner up     Tyrone Hyde   32 
 
2 Ball Winners   Vic Lupton and 
     Rex Langthorne  42cb 
 
Nearest Pin 5th   Ross Lilly 
  17th   Vic Lupton 
 
Super Pin    Peter Golding 
 
Drive & Chip   Peter Aroney 
 
Note: NALG-NSW Policy-Players can only win one major prize- righty Vic Lupton had 
37points 
 
The Tony Barr point score competition will continue in 2020 and we encourage everyone to play 
as many events as possible to give themselves a chance to win this event. Prizes will be 
presented at the final event of the year. 
 
Progress Points after the first two events; 
 
Warwick Stanwell   11                   
Paul Forbes    10 
Calvin Jacob   9                
Craig McHatton                             8                 
Peter Golding   7 

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Warwick Stanwell 
 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 
Langdon Emery 
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Peter Aroney   7 
Michael Lee    7  
Langdon Emery    6 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Scheduled Event and Calendar amendments 
 
Our next scheduled event will be at Liverpool Golf Club on Tuesday August 11th  10am 1 tee 
start.  
With the changing situation due to the health crisis we will maintain regular contact with the 
club and inform you as soon as possible should there be any impact on our event. 
 
Other adjustments are; 

 Twin Creeks event (State Championship) has been moved to Thursday 24th September 
due to course renovations but assured the course will be in top shape by this date. 

 Shelly Beach event (Mangrove Mountain V The Rest) to Tuesday 27th October for a 
12.10pm tee-off to provide a reasonable spread between events and particularly due to 
the National Championships at Tocumwal not proceeding in 2020. 

 
We are in difficult times with the current health crisis so please understand that we will do 
our best to provide golfing opportunities within any restrictions that may be imposed. 
  

Membership 
 
A reminder that our annual membership subscriptions are now due and payable. Please register 
via the website. The fee will remain at $30 and can be deposited direct to our bank account at the 
Commonwealth Bank BSB 062 175 Account number 1003 1963 or pay via PayPal. 
Alternatively, in cash at the next event. 
 
 
  
 
Good golfing and keep well, 
 
Rex Langthorne AM - President 


